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DOVECOTES PRIMARY SCHOOL
CLOSURE IN THE EVENT OF ADVERSE WEATHER
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16th December 2019
Dear Parent / Carer
If we experience SEVERE snow falls in the winter, there are occasions when the school may have to close.  If the school has to take this action then the information will be relayed to the ‘Wolverhampton Today’ Facebook page.
A text will also be sent to parents – WE MUST HAVE UP TODATE MOBILE NUMBERS

All the local radio stations will also use ‘Wolverhampton Today’ Facebook page for the information and list school that are closed on their programme.
In the case of severe snowfall please check that the school is open before bringing or sending your child to school.

Information will also be placed on the School Website, which you can find at www.dovecotesprimaryschool.co.uk
SCHOOL: 


01902 558284
Yours sincerely

G BEDDOW

HEADTEACHER

